
COMMENTS FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL (PERFORMANCE AND 
GROWTH) 

 
INTEGRATED PERFORMANCE REPORT 2018/19, QUARTER 3 

 
7.1  The Panel received the Integrated Performance Report 2018/19, Quarter 3 at its 

meeting on 5th February 2019. 
 
7.2 A Member commented about the use of acronyms and abbreviations in the report 

and asked that full descriptions be provided in future reports. 
 
7.3 Following a query regarding the target for EDGE customers, the Panel were 

reassured that the Council was doing all it could to reach the target and that 
resources from other teams are being allocated towards tracking success in 
supporting customers into work. 

 
 
 


